

Michigan ENA Dedication and Remembrance Policy Finalized and Published November 2021

In remembering the ENA believes compassion is an essential element of the emergency nursing profession, Michigan ENA commits to caring for emergency departments struck by tragedy.

In order to be equitable and balanced each time a dedication or remembrance is requested; it must be brought to a MENA state meeting as a proposal and then voted upon by State Council and general membership.

Requests can be made for emergency departments and their staff during extreme circumstances affecting one of their *active* nurses or their department as a whole during dire times.

The Dedication and Remembrance Policy is not meant to replace or to be an extension to ENA's Support Relief Fund but rather to offer support to an emergency department in extremis. Said support may be in the form of a department meal, an honorary membership, a scholarship, or other appropriate, non-cash item or service – cost will not to exceed the expense of a national one-year membership. ALL will be at the discretion of the membership and board based on plea and current financial ability of Michigan ENA.

Please submit all requests to the current Michigan ENA president to be placed on the agenda for the next meeting. Contact information can be found on the website at,

https://connect.ena.org/mi/home

Go to "About" and then "State Council Officers"

Created November 2021

Due for Review November 2025



Michigan State Council

